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Dear parents/carers,
RECEPTION NATIVITY
The staff and children in Reception have been working really hard over the last few weeks practising songs, learning lines and making costumes for their performance of ‘Wiggly Nativity’.

We would love you to come along next week to see your child perform. Please only attend on the day that your child is performing as we have limited numbers for each day.

Monday 6th December, 9.30am – RG (Owls)
Tuesday 7th December, 9.30am – RR (Hedgehogs)
Wednesday 8th December, 9.30am – RP (Foxes)

Please enter through the hall gates on Ashley Road.

Due to COVID restrictions and the ever-growing increase in cases we do have some rules that will need to be followed:

· Only 2 adults per child will be allowed
· Masks will need to be worn throughout the performance
· A lateral flow test will need to be taken beforehand and the result will need to be negative
· No siblings/babies/pre-school aged children allowed

A reminder that photos and videos are not permitted throughout the performance due to safeguarding.

The above is all subject to change depending on new restrictions or a rise in cases.


Best wishes,


Lauren Dean
Principal
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